To:  ACCFSC

From:  Floyd W. McCoy (Faculty Senate Chair, WCC), James Goodman (Faculty Senate Chair, LCC)

Concerning: A Uniform Grading Scheme for the UH System

After extensive discussion among faculty senates on all campuses, and within the ACCFSC we urge that the ACCFSC recommend to VPAA David McLain, for transmittal to the CCAO’s, that a uniform grading scheme be used in the University of Hawaii System at all campuses that replaces the present assortment of grading schemes now in use on various campuses.  This recommendation is made to provide an easier transfer mechanism by students within the System and should contribute to a more systematic calculation of GPA’s.  Our recommendation is that these, and only these, grading indicators be used:

A, B, C, D, F, I (grade inserted in parentheses that the ‘I’ would revert to should the incomplete not be completed), L (audit), NC and C.  

We also recommend that the use of the ‘+/-‘ indicators for letter grades by optional on all campuses. 

